
 

Coming up…  

Monday 6th November 

Parents’/Carers’ Consultation Evening  

National Children’s Book Week  

Author Ruth Quayle in school  

World of Work Week 

Tuesday 7th November  

Parents’/Carers’ Consultation Evening  

Cooking on a Budget Workshop  

Thursday 9th November  

Budgeting Coffee Morning 8:40 KS2 

staffroom  

Friday 10th November  

Dress up day  - ‘what I want to be when I 

grow up’  

Dragonfly Parent/Carer Lunch  

11:40am KS1 hall  

Weekly Bulletin no.41 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

It’s the end of another great week at school. Please take a look at our 

Facebook page to see what all of the classes have been getting up to!  

Year 1 had an amazing time at Chester Zoo learning about all of the 

animals. Years 2-6 took part in an Anti-Bullying performance with a 

very important message. Thank you to all that contributed £1.  

We will be selling Poppies and other remembrance merchandise from 

Monday for Remembrance Day.  

Our HAF funded Christmas Trips will go live on Monday on Eventbrite.  

Please note: there will be NO After School Clubs on Monday due to 

Parents/Carers Consultation Evening taking place. Home Hub will be on 

as usual.  



School Lunches  

The lunch menu next week is  

Week 3  

Please note: we only have 

Sandwiches available on a 

Thursday, please encourage 

children to try the hot food.  

Please visit our website under 

the Parent/Carer tab and 

School Lunches to see the 

menus.  

Every Friday, KS2 children 

will be offered a Bacon 

Butty for morning break. 

These will be available to 

purchase for £1.80 on 

ParentPay every Monday 

until Thursday midday.  



A big well done to this week’s attendance winners 

GRASSHOPPER CLASS  

Grasshopper class have won again this week with 

98.1% attendance, wow!  

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.  

If your child is ever too unwell to      
attend Nursery or School, please 
don't forget to inform school with 

the absence. 
 

You can do this by using our 
main school number, tel: 01606 

593315 or alternatively 
WhatsApp our attendance     

number: 
07754 559 291. 

 
If you are unsure if your child can    
attend school, please don't hesi-
tate to contact Mrs Ashworth to 

discuss. 

From Monday                   
Mrs Ashworth our Family 

Support Worker will be taking 
over as Attendance Officer. 

The  absence line WhatsApp 
number will remain the 

same. Mrs Harrop will be  
taking up a new role within 

the school and we thank her 
for all of her amazing work, 
she has enjoyed working 
with our families to help     

improve attendance.   








